From: Ann Feeney

Sent: Tuesday, March 2, 2021 3:33 PM **To:** secretary@thecleanenergyalliance.org **Subject:** Glad to see 50% as the lowest offering

Dear CEA Board members,

I was very pleased to read the staff report and see that they are recommending that you NOT have a 36% offering. The main impetus for our cities to join in a CCA was to have cleaner energy. Seeing that 100% is only pennies more than SDG&E, and 50% is below SDG&E is very pleasing. We certainly do not want to lower the % clean energy any lower, and certainly not lower than SDG&E.

I urge you to accept the staff recommendation and discard the potential 36% tier.

Thank you Ann Feeney